
Appendix E – Comment and Response Report 

 

No comments were received from Registered Interested and Affected Parties during the 

Draft Basic Assessment Report Review.  The Basic Assessment report was placed at the 

following public places for review from 10 July 2012 to 7 August 2012: 

 

• Balfour Public Library 

• Grootvlei Power Station Main Gate Reception 

• Lidwala Website (www.lidwala.com) 

• Eskom EIA website  

(http://www.eskom.co.za/c/44/environmental-impact-assessments/) 

 

At no point during the review period were comments received from the registered 

interested and affected parties, stakeholders or the general public.  In addition, no 

request was received for a public meeting or open day. 


